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May 30, 2023 

 

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

PO Box 1360 

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 

Re:  Whale Tail Mine Modification – Agnico Eagle’s 2023 Modification – Operational Update  
 
Dear Ms. Costello, 

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited (Agnico Eagle) is writing to the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) to inform 
the NIRB of monitoring activities associated with continuation of the Whale Tail Pushback, continuation of 
the IVR Pushback, and temporary storage of groundwater in IVR Pit (referred to as the 2023 Modification).  

On April 19, 2023 Agnico Eagle submitted an application to the Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) to 
complete a screening of the proposed 2023 Modification to the Whale Tail Mine. The NPC concluded on 
May 26, 2023 that the proposed changes were exempt from screening by the NIRB as activities do not 
change the general scope of the original or previously amended activities (Attachment A). 

Agnico Eagle is notifying the NIRB of potential implications to current monitoring programs. Thereafter, 
Agnico Eagle will be submitting a notification of Modification per Water Licence 2AM-WTP1830, Part G, 
Item 3a-g for the Nunavut Water Board (NWB) review and approval. 

1.  Potential Implications to Monitoring 

Agnico Eagle acknowledges the importance of informing the NIRB regarding Management Plan updates, 
and notes that the proposed 2023 Modification activities would be subject to the terms and conditions of 
Project Certificate No.008 Amendment 1 to monitor for, or mitigate effects, specifically:  

 Water Management Plan 
 Waste Rock Management Plan 

In addition, monitoring and management would continue as outlined in various plans such as the Adaptive 
Management Plan, and sediment and erosion control as outlined in the Water Management Plan.  

Agnico Eagle does not anticipate any additional monitoring from that already included within Water Licence 
2AM-WTP1830, particularly as there are no new structures associated with the 2023 Modification. Agnico 
Eagle will adhere to the sampling locations, parameters measured, and frequencies of sampling as outlined 
in the Water Licence, as well as existing approved Management Plans. 

In addition to considering updates to the management plans (i.e., Water Management Plan and Waste 
Rock Management Plan), the activities related to this 2023 Modification would be reported to the NIRB in 
the Annual Report. 
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2.  Conclusion  

Agnico Eagle is committed to responsibly manage waste and water resources to minimize or eliminate 
potential effects to the environment in accordance with Project Certificate No.008-Amendment 1, Water 
Licence 2AM-WTP1830, and objectives as outlined in Management Plans for the Whale Tail Mine.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

Regards, 

 

 

Jamie Quesnel 

Director - Permitting and Regulatory Affairs 

jamie.quesnel@agnicoeagle.com    
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Attachment A: NPC Screening  
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